ATTENTION ALL ++++ A COMPETITION TO ENTER

Here is a competition to think about, and, if your the lucky winner, win a nice prize. The T.T.G. Centre already has a logo for letter heads, uniforms and banners, but we feel that something else is needed i.e. an animal, object or thing which could go hand in hand with the T.T.G. logo. (The S.A. Road Runners Club has the roadrunner bird as it's mascot.)

Can you devise, think up, draw or otherwise invent some particular "emblem" along these lines, as well as make up a nick name for the athletes (i.e. Port Adelaide Power, Gully Gushers). It has been decided to award the best entry a Sports Voucher to the value of \$30. Be in it to win - entries to any of the Senior committee.

SPORTS LOVER - DISCOUNT

On presentation of your Tea Tree Gully Athletics Centre membership card at Sports Lover (Lower Level) in the Tea Tree Plaza Shopping Centre you will receive 15% discount on any cash purchase.

BON VOYAGE

Bon Voyage to the whole of the Lauterio family who left on 15 Sept. for a 6 week tour of Europe. In the couple of weeks before leaving, Tony seemed to be "up in the air" a little - and he hadn't even boarded the plane !!

T.T.G. CROSS COUNTRY HOST DAY

I am told that other than Kane Ryan "leading the girls astray", the day went fairly smoothly. (Who would want to follow Kane, anyway?) Results of the T.T.G. athletes who took part were as follows:-

	4 Kr	Ω	Ansteys Hill	8 Km
В.	Worley	14.44		B. Pearce 29.31 (1st Vet)
	Kolis	15.07	(1st Ul4)	N. Bray 30.20
K.	Ryan	21.07	(1st U16)	D. Johnson 35.58
В,	Townsend	21.08	(2nd U14)	T. Cunningham 36.26
	Hallpatch	21.29	(2nd U14)	R. Newell 36.47
K.	Cunnungham	25.38		H. Pitrans 38.19
				P. Worley 40.37
				S. Worley 50.46 (1st Vet)

The winter is almost over and it is time for all you summer athletes to come out of hibernation and prepare for the fast approaching track and field season.

The committee would be ecstatic if every registered athlete from last season brought out one friend/relative to register and compete for the Club this coming season - our membership would double.

REGISTRATION/MEMBERSHIP

Our Registrar, Treana Cossey, is happy to accept both registration and T.T.G. membership fees from athletes now so that singlet numbers can be obtained well prior to the first day of competition.

A reminder to all athletes that the T.T.G. membership fee is now \$20.

UNIFORMS

Any Little Athletes who intend competing in the Seniors this year are able to wear their T.T.G. Little Athletics uniform. Others wishing to purchase new items of uniform or have a bodysuit made should contact Treana Cosseyas soon as possible to arrange fittings etc. well before the first day of competition.